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I oppose this bill on account of lack of scientific evidence to support beaver trapping 

as detrimental. Trapping is not very widespread in Oregon eliminating beaver 

trapping from the small minority of trappers is unfair when there is no evidence that 

beaver trapping has any impact on the population  

 

Thank you, 

David Johnson  

Tillamook, Oregon  


